
                                                                                           

 

 

                                                                                            

ENROLMENT FOR LEEDS YOUTH CHOIR 
 
Dear parents and carers of Leeds Youth Choir, 
 
Further to Diane’s email below about restarting rehearsals, please find attached the enrolment form 
for this year. It’s especially important this year that we have up to date emergency contact 
information. 
 
This year’s form should be able to be completed electronically as a Word document, but if you need 
a blank printable version please let me know.  
 
 
 


